
The First Lady’s Mental Health  
Awareness Youth Art Display
Maryland’s First Lady, Mrs. Yumi Hogan, welcomes children & youth  
to join a statewide art project! The First Lady’s Annual Youth Art Display 
raises awareness about the importance of mental health through artistic 
expression. This year, Mrs. Hogan asks children & youth to create artwork 
expressing something that makes them feel happy, healthy, or hopeful. 

A selection of artwork will be showcased online for the First Lady’s Mental 
Health Awareness Youth Art Display on Monday, May 3. 

Deadline to submit artwork is April 9, 2021. Participants can submit artwork  
on the Children’s Mental Health Matters! website or via mail. 

To submit artwork, visit:  
https://www.childrensmentalhealthmatters.org/get-involved/annual-youth-art-display/

A MARYLAND PUBLIC
AWARENESS CAMPAIGN

2021 Celebrating Through Art: 

Learn more about the Childrens Mental Health Matters Campaign 
and how you can get involved at: ChildrensMentalHealthMatters.org


